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Press Release: Norway, Switzerland,
Liechtenstein and Iceland finalised working
arrangements for their participation in the work
of EASO

Associate countries finalised working arrangements
EASO welcomed that on 28 June 2013, Norway, Switzerland, Liechtenstein and
Iceland initialled working arrangements for their participation in the work of
EASO. The working arrangements will allow the Associate Countries to participate
in EASO's work and they will be entitled to receive support actions from EASO.
Moreover, nationals of the Associate Countries may be engaged under contract by
EASO. Finally, the Associate Countries will be represented in the EASO
Management Board as observers.

Read the press release here.
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